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Plan now to attend!  

For further information,  
email programs@wpcug.org. 

Understanding the Different Categories of  
Artificial Intelligence 

Gary Olson will discuss the use of the term AI—
Artificial Intelligence—and the varied forms of  
technology AI is applied to. 
 
Gary will define machine learning, deep learning,  
cognitive computing, and the evolving definition of AI 
and will present common cases where these  
technologies are utilized. 
 
Gary Olson is one of the founders of GTOP Group, 
CTO and technology architect of MediaMaestro, a  
revolutionary new disruptive cognitive intelligence  
technology in predictive threat analysis for the  
prevention of violent attacks, terrorist attacks, and  
situational threat conditions.  Gary was named as one 
of the 2016 Top 20 CIOs and was recently recognized 
as one of 30 Innovative “CEOs to Watch 2017.”    
 
As an author, speaker, and patent holder, Gary is  
recognized as a senior technology architect and  
adviser in the professional media and broadcast  
industry. His book, Planning and Designing the IP  
and File Based Broadcast Facility: A New Puzzle to 
Solve, is considered one of the top reference books 
guiding the broadcast industry in transition to  
computer centric technology and services. 

WPCUG ELECTIONS 

 

Club bylaws require that there be a rotation on the board to ensure a  
constant flow of new ideas.  

 
Two directors are going off the board at the next election, scheduled to be held 

during the General Meeting on March 1, 2018.  
 

Plan to attend and to vote as the election is another way to express yourself 
and your thoughts about the club. 
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